From: Amy Chernoff

To: Zoning Board of Appeals
Subject: In Support of 222 Hillspoint Road
Date: Thursday, August 29, 2024 4:51:00 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Westport Planning and Zoning Director, Mary Young,

This email is in strong support of a liquor permit by Romanacci Compo LLC to be given final approval for a LAC
Liquor Permit for the premises located at 222 Hillspoint Road.

It is imperative that the Old Mill Grocery Store by Romanacci succeed.
They provide a wonderful and important service daily to our community. Please do not let the small voices of the
naysayers succeed!

Thank you in advance for supporting this valuable business by allowing their Liquor permit to stand!

Sincerely,

Amy Chernoff

26 Sherwood Drive
Westport, Ct., 06880
M 973-714-3459
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